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Dear Parent/Carer

We are fast approaching the end of term and Thursday is our school activities day, all pupils not going on an excursion are expected to be in school.

The school will close at 1pm on Friday 26 June for the summer break.

The pupils will receive their SQA examination results on the 4th of August.  There are no appeals procedures this year but I will be in school from 10.30am if you have any concerns.  If pupils wish to change options on receipt of their results then they should come to the school on the 4th of August or between 12noon and 2pm on Wednesday 5th of August; this will enable a brisk start to the school year when we return.
The school will re-open for pupils on Wednesday 19 August.  Please encourage your child to identify with Carrick Academy by wearing school uniform – the preference is black trousers/skirt, white shirt, school tie and black jumper or cardigan with no large logos.  Please encourage your child to wear black shoes or all black training shoes; if they choose to wear training shoes, they should have another pair to change for PE.  Trutex School Wear in Dalblair Road, aye are stocking school blazers at a cost of £35 each.  I want our young people to be proud of their school and dressing in their uniform prepares them for work in school; it also supports us with keeping our children safe as they are easily identifiable as our pupils.   

On behalf of all the staff at Carrick Academy, I hope you have a happy holiday.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the school should you have any concerns.

Yours sincerely

T S Stevens

Head Teacher
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